
IRB Announcement (270114) 

Notice On CIMB Bank And CIMB Islamic Service Disruption 

All banking services of CIMB Bank and CIMB Islamic (except credit card purchases) will 

be unavailable from 11.45pm, 31 January 2014 (Friday) to 6.00am, 3 February 2014 

(Monday) to facilitate a scheduled system upgrade. 


